

The Reverend Bob Martin, Lead Pastor The Reverend Pam Dubov, Executive Pastor



Address: 1199 Highland Avenue in Largo, 33770 Druid Campus: 2039 Druid Rd in Clearwater, 33764 Phone: (727) 584-8165 | Prayer: (727) 559-PRAY Office Hours: 9 a.m.—5 p.m., Monday-Thursday

Office is currently closed and staff are working from home. **E-mail:** church@stpaulumc.org | **www.stpaulumc.org**



WORSHIP AT 9 AM

Prelude Kathy Tuminello, Accompanist Welcome

*Hymns Guide Me O Thou Great Jehovah No. 127
He Leadeth Me No. 128

*Apostles' Creed No. 881

Prayer with Lord's Prayer No. 895

Offering We'll All Meet in Glory Duke Low *Doxology Praise God From Whom No. 94

Prayer of Thanksgiving

Hymn Leaning on the Everlasting Arms No. 133

Message "Called to Stand Against False Idols"

Pastor Bob Martin
1 Kings 18:17-46 (selectively)

Directed Prayer

*Hymn Lord Dismiss Us With Thy Blessing No. 671

*Benediction Reprise

> 9 AM Worship Leader: Dr. Robert Williams 10:30 AM Worship Leader: Alison Van Duyne

HOW TO STREAM ONLINE

We stream both worships at 9 and 10:30 AM. There are currently three ways to stream:

- 1) **Visit our website stpaulumc.org** and click on the link on the front page. You can also click on Live Worship in our free app or **click here** to visit the streaming site directly. When the streaming site opens, click on the play triangle to start streaming.
- 2) **If you have Facebook** follow us to get a notification when we start streaming. You can also visit our Facebook Live page: **facebook.com/StPaulUMCLargo/live**
- 3) Stream on Youtube: youtube.com/stpaulumclargo1

HOW TO GIVE ONLINE

Visit our website stpaulumc.org and click **the "Give" link** at the top of the page. You can also click on Give in our free St. Paul app (search St. Paul United Methodist in your app store). Make a one time gift or set up a recurring gift. You can use credit card or ACH to donate.

10:30 SET LIST

ONLY KING FOREVER

by Mack Brock, Chris Brown, Steven Furtick, and Wade Joye

THIS IS A MOVE

by Brandon Lake, Nate Moore, Tasha Cobbs Leonard, and Tony Brown

BEHOLD (THEN SINGS MY SOUL)

by Joel Houston

JESUS IS YOUR NAME

by Chardon Lewis and Colin Moore

TEACHER APPRECIATION

Thank you for making our Teacher Appreciation Projects a success! Whether you wrote letters, stuffed goodie bags, or showed up on Thursday or Friday morning to welcome teachers back, you showed our partner schools that you care about and support them.









MORE PICTURES
TO COME
Check our Facebook:
StPaulUMCLargo
and Instagram:
StPaulUMCLargoFL

CONNECT

FACEBOOK GROUPS

FB Group - StPaulUMC FB group - StPaulParentsLounge

FACEBOOK LIVE Wednesdays at 1 PM

Pastor Pam is filling in for Pastor Bob on our St. Paul Facebook (StPaulUMCLargo) for good news, inspiration from scripture and more on Wednesdays at 1 PM.

KIDS & STUDENTS

You can find Student worship on our Student Ministry Youtube and Instagram Sundays at 6 PM. Check our website for our students' summer online schedule. Follow our Children's Ministry on Facebook or Instagram for more ways to connect.

CHOIR CHAT

Check-in with the choir on zoom Thursdays at 7 PM. Anyone is welcome to join in, whether you currently sing with the choir or not! Email church@stpaulumc.org for a link to the zoom.

Need help connecting? Email church@stpaulumc.org



StPaulUMCLargo StPaulChildrensMinistry SPUMCLighthouse SonKissedPreschool



StPaulUMCLargoFL treehousekids412 stpaul_lighthouse sonkissedpreschool

PRAYER LIST

Barb & Jody

Betsy

Billy McCormick & Family

Bob & Bonnie Cummings

Bob Van Hooser Bri & Family

Carolyn Goodwin

Casey Gary

Cathy, Del & Amy Cheryl Harvey

Chris Mitchell

Cindy S

Cliff Armbruster

Connie Dean

COVID

Dave & Do

David Debbie

Declan (Herrell) Ninos

Dennis Lord

Dixie, Chuck & Bella

Don Naja Dorian

Family Healing

Goodin Family

Greg & Brittany Cline Jamie, Peace, Chris, Judy,

Chrissy, Elsie, Cristel &

Brendan Jean Wallace Jen & John Jennifer

Jennifer & Debbie

Judy Bobb

Justin Harris

Kathy Herrell Hannas

Kathy Kiernan's sister and

kids

Kim Morris and family

Lisa Cunningham

MacKenzie Marcia N

Michael & Lucv

Mike & Family

Mike, Barb & Jerry

Nancy & Guy Pat & Gary

Patsy Schutzendorf

Rev. Hays McKay Ricky Vaughn

Rita Pennington

Salvation

Sandra, Karen & Beverly

Saylor Family

Schools & Families

Shannan

Shirley & Harold Register

Stephen Brower

Sue & Joe Sutherland

Sumer's Family

Susan R Tammy

Tim Sutherland Tom & Family Tom Martin

Windell T White

World

Yvette Gonzalez Carter

ARTS & CRAFTS SHOW CANCELLED

For the safety of our vendors, volunteers and customers this year's Arts and Crafts show, which was originally scheduled for October, has been cancelled. The UMW has tried to figure out a way to safely hold the event with social distancing, but in the end the event is simply too large with too many people involved. We hope to welcome everyone to an Arts and Crafts Show next year, but will make a decision around April of 2021.





PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY

I just wanted to take the time to say thank you to those of you who have been supporting the Prayer Shawl Ministry. It's always fun to have a big bag of yarn mysteriously delivered to my front porch or to get a text from Dennis or Sharon saying something as been donated to the church for us. We have been able to make and distribute 80 shawls to eight different states during this Covid 19 time all because of your donations. Thank you for blessing us, so we can bless others and share the love of Jesus.—Patsy

WE OFTEN RECEIVE THANK YOU NOTES LIKE THESE FROM THOSE WHO HAVE BEEN GIFTED A PRAYER SHAWL

Thank you very much for
Koeping me in your thoughts the prayers!

The Prayer Shoul is locautiful
as my fowerik color

Queple!

THANK ADARIA!

DENNIS LORD

Just wanted to take the time to Soy thank you for the prayer show! I really appreciate it & feel the love! It means alot to me that you took the time to knit it! Thanks again -BO



REGISTER FOR SUNDAY MORNING TEAM TRAINING

Although we do not have a firm date set yet for our return to worship in the building, we are still working toward returning. As part of our preparations we're asking everyone who is planning to volunteer on Sunday morning to attend a required training.

We have two training dates to choose from:

- Saturday, August 22 from 9 to 11 AM
- Wednesday, September 9 from 6 to 8 PM

Even if you have served on Sundays in the past, attending one of these training sessions is required because there are new guidelines and safety protocols in place that will change the responsibilities of our Sunday Morning Team. We need to familiarize you with these changes and make sure that everyone is on the same page so we can have a successful and safe return to the building. If you've never served on Sunday before, this a great time to start! If you're not sure you're ready to serve on Sundays yet, you are still invited to attend the training and learn how things will work so that you're prepared when you do feel safe to serve.

We will be following guidelines for social distancing during the training and require masks in the building. If you don't have a mask, we can provide one.

REGISTER TO ATTEND TRAINING

We are so thankful to everyone on our Sunday Morning Team for serving! We truly can't hold worship in the building without you. We are grateful that we are able to continue online worshipping as a church family, and look forward to the day when we can gather together!